
No. R-14013/3/2023-BFT-II                                      Date: 03.01.2023
 
To,

All RDs/JDs/DDs(In-Charge)
All Regional/Sub Regional Office
Employees State Insurance Corporation
 
 

Subject: Increased awareness among IWs for Online claim
requests of Maternity Benefit through IP Portal.

 
Sir,

 
I am directed to refer to this office letters dated 22.09.2022 & 19.11.2022 on

the above-mentioned subject.

The Competent Authority has reviewed the progress of online Maternity
benefit claims submitted through the IP portal and it was observed that the number
of claims were found less than expected.

In view of above, the respective ROs/SROs are requested to instruct all
Branch Offices under their jurisdiction to spread awareness about the new online
claim submission feature to the Insured Women through their employers as well as
IPs/IWs visiting the Branch Office. Creatives and designs of Posters/Banners for
display and wide publicity is being prepared and will be circulated soon.
 

This issues with the approval of Insurance Commissioner.
 
 

Yours faithfully
 
 
 
 

(Sunil Yadav)
Dy. Director (Benefit)

 

R-14013/3/2023-BFT-II

I/168226/2023


		Sample Info
	2023-01-09T15:33:39+0530
	SUNIL  YADAV
	Approved




